
From: Rae Discovery Program  
Sent: Wednesday, 8 February 2012 1:44 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: Gift Cards in the Australian Market 

 

I am not usually  a supporter of the Americanisation of Australia systems, but, in this instance, I 
believe that we should give serious consideration to adopting the American position. I definitely 
question the ethics of some of our business and corporate practice, not that our and other 
government seems to have much control over this sector, but, maybe you could contribute to 
making them more accountable and to operate with more integrity. 

 

Rae Elliot 

Manager  

Community Focus Assoc. Inc. 

  


